
TOWN OF ONALASKA  

PUBLIC NOTICE: NON-CANDIDACY RECEIVED 

The Town Clerk for the Town of Onalaska, Onalaska, Wisconsin has received a Form EL-163 Notification 

of Noncandidacy from the following individual(s) and position(s) stated below. A Notification of 

Noncandidacy is used when a current incumbent (official currently holding office) declares they will not 

be a candidate for that office at the next election.  

Tim Reagles – Supervisor 2 will not be running as a candidate in the upcoming election to take place on 

April 2, 2025.  

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, the final day for filing nomination papers is 5:00 p.m., on Tuesday, January 7, 

2025 in the office of the town clerk. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the Town Clerk with any questions or concerns.  

Mary Rinehart  

Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Onalaska  

 

Posted and Noticed 12/27/2024 

 


